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MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB 
 

BULLETIN #6_2016 
 

RE: NEW CONTACT DETAILS FOR CAMSHAFT ORDERS 
 
 

To all M7RC Members and Associates, 
 
Please note that with immediate effect the contact details for ordering camshafts have changed, 
specifically the email address for Mike Garton which is now: 
 

 m.garton@talktalk.net 
 
With reference to M7RC Regs TR.5.7.1.5 vii, TR.5.7.1.6 vii, TR.5.7.1.7 vi and TR.5.7.1.8 vi, the process 
of ordering a camshaft remains unchanged: 
 

1. The Member requests a Camshaft from the M7RC’s MSA Technical Commissioner            
Mike Garton via email (m.garton@talktalk.net ) or via a phone call (01280-822464); 

2. Mike will then provide the cost (including delivery) to the member; 
3. Member to state their address and (if different) the full address for delivery; 
4. Member to then agree to pay via a cheque, bank transfer or PayPal: 

a. If by cheque, Mike will release the delivery once he receives the cheque. There is no 
flexibility here - the M7RC does not want to risk incurring bad debts; 

b. If by bank transfer, Mike will release the delivery once he receives confirmation from 
M7RC Treasurer Jeffrey Parish that the payment has reached the M7RC account. To 
help this process, the member should copy Jeffrey in the communication 
(jeffrey@autograssreview.com);  

c. If by PayPal (the M7RC’s least preferred method), Mike will release the delivery once 
Jeffrey confirms the authorisation/confirmation of the PayPal transaction. 

 
 
  
Issued by: Richard Williamson 
  Championship Coordinator - M7RC 
 
Dated:  4 April 2016 
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